
RILEY, MANNON & STURGEON LTD. 

P.O. BOX 517 


BARBOURSVILLE, WV 25504 

(304) 736-8850 


March 14,13 030J90~O 
Michael Reichard, Health Physicist 
Materials Security and Industrial Branch 
Division ofNuclear Materials Safety 
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region 1 
2100 Renaissance Boulevard, Suite 100 
King of Prussia, Pennsylvania 19406-2713 

Re: Riley, Mannon and Sturgeon, Ltd., Request for Additional Information Concerning 
Application for Renewal of License No. 47-19672-01, Control No. 579681 

Dear Mr. Reichard: 

This is in response to your letter of February 21,2013 requesting additional information 
to support the above-referenced application for renewal ofour license. We are currently 
preparing a response to your request, but cannot have it ready for submittal in the time 
frame you suggested in your letter. We will require an additional 15 days to complete 
our work. We will have a response prepared by April!, 2013. 

Sincerely, 

~l~ 
Michael Mannon 
President and RSO 
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